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Executive Director September 15, 1948

Mrs. Arnold
Secretary to Mr. M. S. Eccles 
Board of Governors of the 
Federal Reserve System 
Washington, D.C.

Dear Mrs. Arnold:

It was nice to talk to you yesterday and I appreciate the 
information you gave me on Mr. Eccles' plans. I did talk 
with Mr. Young's secretary and find that he is flying in 
direct to arrive about 8:15 a.m. Friday morning and that 
Mr. loung has arranged for the bank car to meet him at 
the airport and he has also arranged hotel accommodations 
for Mr. Eccles at the Sherman Hotel.

If you learn of any change, I shall appreciate your informing 
us as we want to extend every hospitality to Mr. Eccles and 
make his visit to Chicago as pleasant as we possibly can.

I note that a request is made on the reverse side of Mr. 
Eccles' photograph which was sent us and accordingly it is 
being returned to your office.

Cordially yours,

A. T. Etcheson
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